## **Bearpark Newsletter**

07/02/14

### Savings Club (North East Credit Union)

What a response! Sid and the team will be in school every Tuesday at 2.45pm. Please remind children to bring their savings books to school on a Tuesday. Please check school bags, as the children were given their books yesterday.

#### **Class Assembly Reminder**

EYFS (Class 1 and Nursery) will perform their assembly in the assembly room 14th February at 9.30pm. Class 1 parents are welcome to attend.

#### Friends of the School

The Friends of the School are looking for volunteers to help with discos and fund raising. Please contact the office, if you are interested.

#### Class 3 School Trip

As Class 3 are studying 'The Amazon Rainforest', they are visiting the Botanic Gardens on Wednesday.

#### Valentine Disco 4pm - 5.30pm

As usual, children must go home after school to get changed for the disco. Entry is £1 and includes a hotdog and a drink. Sweets and juice will be on sale during the disco.

#### **Progress Meetings**

Meetings for parents have been arranged on Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> February. Times will be given out next week. You will have the opportunity to discuss children's progress and look at work in their books.

#### **Texting Service**

We have updated our school records based on the information you have given us. If you haven't handed the form in yet please do so as soon as possible.

### Dates for your diary:

Half Term (Break up)	Friday 14 <sup>th</sup> February 2014
EYFS (Class 1 and	Friday 14th February 2014 9.30 am
Nursery)Assembly	
Valentines Disco	Friday 14th February 2014 4.00pm -5.30pm
(Nursery included)	
Back to School	Monday 24 <sup>th</sup> February 204
Progress Meetings	Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th February 3.15pm onwards
Family Friday	Friday 28 <sup>th</sup> March (12.00pm)
(Nursery included)	

# Early Years Foundation Stage

## This week we made bread!

Cayden help mix all the ingredients together. The dough had to be kept in a warm place before we put it in the oven, so we decided to put it on the radiator. Whilst it was on the radiator, the bread got bigger!



This week we have enjoyed reading The Little Red Hen.
John decided that he would like to bake some bread.